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Bloomberg Law Interviews Workplace Safety Co-Chair About
Potential Nationwide COVID-19 Worker Safety Rule

News

2.09.21


In an interview with Bloomberg Law, Travis Vance discusses how Virginia’s COVID-19 workplace

safety rule could become a model for a national standard. The article contrasts California’s rule with

Virginia’s rule, and Travis predicts that the federal standard will be much more like the Virginia

rule. He notes that “California’s standard has a lot of difficult things to comply with…[and] a lot of

employers would be taken aback at the resources they would have to pour into complying.”

To read the article visit Bloomberg Law (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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